Watsontown Borough Committee Workshop March 26, 2018

OPENING: The March 26, 2018 Watsontown Borough Committee Workshop was called to order by President Greg Miller at 7:00 pm. The meeting was held at the Borough Building in Council Chambers at 318 Main Street, Watsontown.

MEMBERS

Members present were President Greg Miller, Harry Hefty

PRESENT:

Dan Folk, Ken Hollenbach, Brent Frey, Mayor Russ McClintock,

Chief Witherite, and Borough Manager Jay Jarrett

OTHERS

Janet Rump and Virginia Wirth

- Items Discussed: 1) Joe Scott of PSAB, Jeff Herb of Morgan Stanley, and Doug Werley or Thomas J. Anderson and Associates met with Council before the Workshop to review 2017 pension plan results
 - 2) The Borough Manager provided updates and answered questions on various
 - 3) The Chief of Police provided updates and information and answered questions on various issues
 - 4) Reports were given for committees and agenda items for the April meeting were finalized.

ADJOURN:

There being no further business to discuss, President Miller

adjourned the workshop at 8:50 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Borough Manager